
Dear Parents,                                                                  

Year 4 have enjoyed a ‘Best of British’ residential in 

the glorious Whitby this week.                                   

Sand sculpting, crabbing and fish &                                

chips. Look who caught the first crab! 

Some of our families were able to use                                  

their LOYALTY CARD POINTS to                               

support the cost of this residential. Are you still 

using yours? 
 

Happy Mother’s Day!                                                                               

It has been a busy week of lovely singing, artwork, 

poetry and music, all preparing to celebrate our Mums. 

We hope that you have a lovely weekend. Big 

congratulations to our new special competition winners: 

Photograph to follow.  

CONGRATULATIONS TO HARRY DITCHBURN and ELLIE BOSELEY.                                        

Thank you to all of you who entered; our hall has 

looked wonderful with your colourful pictures. We hope 

you enjoy the little gift for your Mums. 

Foundation Stage 2 

Mother’s Day 

afternoon.    

A big thankyou to our lovely 

Mums and our wonderful 

children for making our 

celebration afternoon so 

special this week. 

 

 

` 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week At A Glance   
Monday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                                                                                    

SCSS Football  Fun Centre Rec-Y4 3 - 4.15    
SCSS Football Training Y5-Y6 3 – 4.15                                      

Tuesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
Y6 Literacy Booster 8am 
Crochet Club Y6 3 - 4   

Wednesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book  
442 Multisports Rec- Y2 3 - 4.15  
FILM CLUB: No film club next week due to staff meeting. 

Thursday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
Y6 Maths Booster 8am 
442 Multisports  Y3-Y6 3 - 4.15 

Friday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                       
Choir 8am 
Parent Drop In 1.30 – 2.30 
EASTER EGG COMPETITION 
Running club 3 – 4.10 
SCSS Football Training Y3-Y4 3 - 4.15 
SCSS Dance Club Rec-Y6 3 - 4.15 

 

ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY                                  

There is a very clear link between attendance 

and attainment.  Children, who attend more, 

perform better. Please look out for an information 

booklet compiled on behalf of all of the schools 

in the East Cleveland COOP with this newsletter. 

Hopefully, it will answer any questions that you 

may have. If not please give the office a ring. 

FS1 Mrs Douglas 

 Max Mitchell Lily Mae Dunnakey 

FS2 Mrs Bateman Mrs Bonas Miss English 

 Albie Birtwhistle  Neve Swarbrick  Annie Hodgson  

Y1 Mrs Chapman Miss Solomon Mrs Duck 

 Kaden Turner Heidi Carroll Emilie Gibson 

Y2 Mrs Sayer Miss Bentley Miss Hoggart 

 Cian Cochrane Bella Beckwith Livia Hardy  

Y3 Mrs Cox Mr Asquith Mrs Garratt 

 Eva Jackson Harvey Dundon Jake Furneaux 

Y4 Mr Woolf Miss Evans Mr Bearpark 

 Ruby Mays Madison Jones Carley Robinson 

Y5 Mrs Norris Mr Railton Mr Campbell 

 Toby Cornwell Megan Coulson Chloe Myers 

Y6 Mrs Allington Miss Shields Mrs Rowe 

 Joshua Hardy Mason Goodall Bailey Sizer 

 

Head Teacher Award 
For: Homework 

 Skelton Primary School 

 

Friday 24th March 2017 
 

Head teacher: Ms S.E.Walker  
Chair of Governors: Mrs E McLeod 
Tel: 01287 650689                                                                                                
Web: www.skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk     
Email: office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

Friday Flyer 

Our target for the year is 97%+ 

Whole school 

attendance                          

97.6% 

 

 

Well done to Purple 

1 & Purple 3 who 

achieved 100% 

 

Annual Skelton Egg Decorating           

Friday March 31st                                  
Please start to think about what theme you might 

choose for your egg this year. 

What’s for Lunch Next Week? 

SCOOTERS                                                         

Please remind your children that scooters should 

be wheeled and NOT ridden on site. 

THIS WEEK’S HOUSE 

CHAMPIONS 

Easter Bingo – Tuesday 4th April at 5.15pm 
Tickets on sale from nursery, reception and school office - 

£3.00 (inc pie/pasty and peas) 

 

  CATNAB 

mailto:office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Monday, Years 1-6 had a sensational day using virtual reality 
headsets.  From exploring landmarks in Rio to Janeiro to the distant 

outer space realms of Earth and beyond, everyone enjoyed their 
different expeditions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

What’s new in Team Blue? 
This half term Year 1 have been working their socks off! 

We have been learning all about Traditional Tales as part of our topic, 
and the children have continued to wow their teachers with their 

fantastic writing skills. Here are just a few examples of some literacy 
work the children have done around the Gingerbread Man. We are so 
proud of the effort and pride our children take in their work, and we 

hope you are too! 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to remind you that our class assemblies will be taking 
place next week as well, and the children are all very excited to 

perform a traditional tale for you! All the assemblies begin at 2:15pm 
prompt on the following days: 

Blue 1 (Mrs Chapman + Miss Kentfield): Monday 27th March 

Blue 2 (Miss Solomon + Mrs Solomon): Tuesday 28th March 

Blue 3 (Mrs Duck + Mrs Robinson): Wednesday 29th March 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Ella Boyes, 
Blue 3 

Pippa Garratt, 
Blue 1 

Tilly McDonald, 
Blue 2 



                                                                                                                                                                 



   


